
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 10/16/2013 4:19:01 PM 
To: richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov (richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Line 147 data requests are now completed 

And will be sent to you within the hour! 

I know you'll let us know if you have additional questions. 

Thanks Richard. 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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